
                              

 

                                                                                                                              

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Congratulates Nancy Bielen and 

Edward ‘Ed’ Thor for Being Selected to the RealSource 

Association of REATLORS® Board as an                             

Officer and as a Director 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors would like to congratulate Broker/Sales 

Associates Nancy Bielen and Ed Thor for beginning another year on the 

RealSource Association of Realtors® Board of Officers and Directors 

for 2011. Ed and Nancy were nominated by the nominating committee 

and then selected at the Annual Membership Meeting.  Ed Thor will 

hold the office of Treasurer and Nancy Bielen will be serving a 3 year term as director.  

RealSource Association of REALTORS® is the professional association serving more than 3,000 

realtors throughout northeastern New Jersey (Bergen, Passaic, and Hudson Counties).  

RealSource provides members access to professional services, extended education/training 

courses, tools and resources that can help them enhance their real estate careers.   

 The Real Source Installation Dinner was held at Seasons in Washington Township and the night 

was filled with great fun and great expirations for the New Year.  

Picture above: Nancy Bielen and Ed Thor, Broker/Sales Associates of Terrie O’Connor Realtors 

 

 


